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See you soon!
• Travel safe and “srečno pot”!
• Tomorrow’s newsletter should be available
in the afternoon. All newsletters will also
be published on the website.

The Weather
11 ◦C 52.0 °F
25 ◦C 77.0 °F

Schedule change
The last talk of the General session by Li will
be in Ram-Vitranc at 9:00.

Information wanted
If you are aware of a larger conference on
graph theory of significant scale, we kindly
request that you inform us by contacting us at
sicgt23@fmf.uni-lj.si.

Similarly, if you happen to have a T-shirt
from any of the first seven Slovenian Confer-
ences on Graph Theory, we would be delighted
if you sent us a picture.

Conference statistics
The 10th Slovenian Conference on Graph The-
ory had 336 participants from 40 countries.

68 participants: Slovenia;
40 participants: United States;
18 participants: Germany;
17 participants: Canada, Italy;
14 participants: Croatia, United Kingdom;
13 participants: Slovakia;
12 participants: Poland;
11 participants: Japan;
10 participants: Mexico, Thailand;
7 participants:

Australia, Hungary, Republic of Korea;
6 participants:
France, India, Netherlands;
4 participants:
Austria, Czech Republic, Israel, New Zealand;
3 participants:
Belgium, China, Denmark, Malta, Serbia,
Spain, Taiwan;
2 participants:
Finland, Portugal, South Africa, Sweden,
Turkey;
1 participant:
Armenia, Bosnia And Herzegovina, Ireland,
Russian Federation, Singapore, Switzerland.

FURTHER NOTES

• Word of the week: “refreshments”.
• Some participants had the opportunity to
experience the phenomenon of the sauna
bus. We commend their resilience and de-
termination.

• Similarly, we would like to commend all of
the participants for successfully navigating
both the construction site and the line at the
conference dinner.

• We learned from our Dutch colleagues that
the laptops can’t just be on the table. They
need to either stand, sit or lie on it.
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A word from Primož
The conference has come to an end. I hope
it was as enjoyable for you as it was for the
organisers. We would like to thank all of the
336 participants for coming and participating
at the 10th Slovenian Conference on Graph
Theory. To the best of our knowledge, this
conference has grown into the largest scientific
event dedicated to graph theory.

Let me also seize this opportunity to thank
my fellow organisers who did a tremendous
amount of work this week and in the weeks pre-
ceding the conference. Many thanks to Katja
Berčič, the person behind the TeleGraph, to
Vesna Iršič who was tirelessly answering all
the questions sent to the SiCGT email account,
to Borut Lužar, who compiled the schedule
of talks and was in charge of the IT equip-
ment at the conferece, to Antonio Montero,
who organised the group of volunteers that
helped us at the registration, to Tilen Marc
for editting the book of abstracts and all his
work related to the on-line registration system.
Many thanks also to the group of students and
postdocs who offered their help with several
small but notheless very important tasks, such
as handing out the conference material during
the peak ours at our registration office. Finally,
let me thank Isabel Hubard for all the words of
wisdom and guidance before and during the
conference.

Hope to see you again in 4 years.

Knots by Stitch
The editor of this newsletter would like to
thank Stitch for the wonderful puzzles. We
received feedback from numerous participants

who thoroughly enjoyed solving them.

WHERE THE L?
Twelve L-shapes like the ones below have been
inserted in the grid. Each has one hole in it.
There are three pieces of each of the four kinds
shown below and any piece might be rotated
or flipped over before being put in the grid.
No two pieces of the same kind touch each
other, even at a corner. The pieces fit together
so well that you cannot see the spaces between
the pieces; only the holes show. Can you tell
where the L’s are?

A bonus puzzle
Who is Stitch?

On behalf of the SiCGT organizing committee I
would like to thank you all for your attention. It has
been gratifying to see so many people appreciate
the newsletter. – Katja Berčič


